
December 15th, 2021 Special Meeting

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors met in a special session at the Court House in Burlington at 
10 AM on Friday, December 15th, 2021, with Chair Tom Broeker, Vice-Chair Jim Cary and Member Shane 
McCampbell present. 

The Board of Supervisors met with Amber Moats, AFSCME Local 2205 Representative for the Health 
Department and Secondary Roads. The Board presented the Initial Proposal for the 2022-2023 Union Contract.

 Meeting adjourned at 9:02 AM. 

 This Board meeting is recorded and kept on file for two years.  The minutes are posted on the county’s 
website www.dmcounty.com

Approved December 21st, 2021
Tom Broeker, Chairman
Attest: Sara Doty, Deputy Auditor

http://www.dmcounty.com



